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Cannonball Memorial Run for Fallen  
  
On December 9, 2016, at 7:00 p.m., three San Bernardino Sheriff’s Sergeants will make their 

stop at the Dallas Police Headquarters to collect a Dallas Police Department patch.  

 

The three San Bernardino Sheriff’s Sergeants traveled across the US, starting in Santa Monica 

and traveling non-stop to Washington, DC on the inaugural Cannonball Memorial Run.  They 

made stops and hand collect patches from several agencies that have had officers murdered this 

year; Palm Springs, San Antonio, Dallas and Peach County, GA.   The patches will be collected 

and delivered first to the National Memorial, then to the Attorney General with the message to 

seek the death penalty in all of these cases.  The Sergeants hope to raise funds for the widows 

and orphans of the fallen officers, as well as the national fund.   

  

Please join us on Friday afternoon as we wish them a safe journey and hear more about this 

exciting endeavor! 

  

Also, follow them on Facebook at Cannonball Memorial Run and on Twitter at 

@CBMR4Awareness  https://dm2.gofund.me/cannonball-memorial-run-4-awareness 
 

The media is invited to attend.  For more information, please contact the Police Media Relations 

Office at (214) 671-4065.  
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